
 

 
 

Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

June 2, 2015 

Workshop Meeting 

 

8:30AM 

Administration 

 

1: Brice with Access Engineering – Update on the Phoneton Water Project   

 

Road Department 

 

1: Gate will be installed this week at the end of Mann Road 

 

2: I e-mailed the info from Teri Pyles to Miami County for their consideration.  

 

3: The mulching kits for the mowers are working great.  Cutting way down on the grass on 

the stones. 

 

4: We did not get a single complaint about the cemeteries after Memorial Day 

 

6: Still waiting on Justin from J&E construction will be here the end of this week to review 

projects at: 

 Culvert Repair on West Hasket 

 Driveway Repair (from plow damage) at 5714 Scarff 

 Drainage issue correction at 6925 Wonder Way 

 

Fire Department 

 

1: Annual Burn Training Scheduled – June 26, 27 and 28 

 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned 10:05AM 

 
 

 

_________________________   ______ ____________________ 

Mrs. Beth Vanhaaren, President   Mr. Gary Biggs, Trustee 

 

      ______________________________ 

Mr. Jerry Hirt, Trustee          Deborah Watson, Fiscal Officer 


